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Hi there,
My name is Michelle and I urge your favorable consideration of HB2834 for wildlife corridors and safe passage for
wildlife to preserve habitat connectivity and reduce collision. I work in wildlife conservation and rehabilitation and
have seen first hand the negative impacts of highways on wildlife from habitat fragmentation and collision. I
encourage the implementation of wildlife corridors to protect wildlife and humans.
-Michelle van Hilten
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